

One South Van Ness Avenue, 2nd Floor San Francisco, CA 94103-0948 Office: 415-581-4001 • Fax. 415-581-4002

By E-mail Attachment

February 19, 2016

Mr. Mark Richard
Major Account Manager
Cisco Systems, Inc.
E-mail: markrich@cisco.com

Re: Gift of WiFi Equipment to the City and County of San Francisco

Dear Mr. Richard:

I am writing to thank Cisco Systems, Inc. (Cisco) for the Company's donation of WiFi equipment. This gift allowed the Department of Technology (DT) to assess the performance of Cisco's WiFi equipment in the field in a dense environment. The gift will allow DT to enhance its #SFWiFi system in public places, offering residents and visitors free access to the internet through a laptop, smart phone, tablet or any mobile device with an internet browser.

Between December of 2015 and February 2016, DT received a gift consisting of 75 WiFi access points, related hardware and services from Cisco Systems.

Regards,

Miguel A. Gamiño Jr., 葛迈魁

City Chief Information Officer (City CIO) | Office of Mayor Edwin M. Lee Executive Director | Department of Technology City and County of San Francisco

415.581.4082 | miguel.gamino@sfgov.org | @SFCityCIO | sfgov.org/dt

Cc: Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, City and County of San Francisco

